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Julie Dennett
Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia
 
Phone: +61 2 6277 3560
Fax: +61 2 6277 5794
 
Email: legcon.sen@aph.gov.au
 
RE: The Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010
 
Dear Julie,
 
First of all, I would like to appreciate this system where we can submit
our views. Everyone has different views and we can see their feelings
and expressions by these submissions.
 
Few days ago I came to know about this new bill introduced in the
parliament. I came to know that the final decision on this bill will be taken
on 11th August 2010. After thinking and reading the statement of this bill,
I would say I am not in favour of this bill.
 
I believe this bill is not just anti-human, not in favour of basic human
being values but also against law and justice system of Australia.
 
Thanks for this opportunity.
 
Chupermaru Bhotu Shah
 


